
        

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
By Mark Kincer 
Happy Quarantine fellow Rotarians!   
Only water in the glass until Easter!  I’m happy that through all of this madness, everyone 
I see in the grocery store and on the streets walking has a smile on their face!   
I am also happy that my buddy from work was released by the CDC today after being 
positive for Covid 19 for the last 10 days!!  Stay safe!  I miss you all!   
 

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

March 16 – No Meeting 
March 23 – No Meeting  
March 30 – No Meeting 
April 6 – TBD 
April 13 – No Meeting – Easter Monday 
April 20 – 
April 27 – 
May 4 – 
May 11 – 
May 18 – 
May 25 – No Meeting – Memorial Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fundraiser - Rescheduled 
Lake Norman Men That Cook 
Sunday September 27 - 11 am to 
2 pm at Langtree Plantation 
Teams of 2, 3 or 4 men will bring 
cooked items for lake residents to 
eat, taste, or otherwise enjoy.  

District Zoom Meeting – Last week 
This past Friday, your District Governor Beth Trotter, along with Directors David Stovall, 
Stephanie Urchick and Director-elect Peter Kyle gave a zoom presentation on the State 
of District 7680 and Rotary International topics, including our Strategic Direction. We 
had 85 Rotarians join us on this call, (including our own Kent Pike, see arrow) and it 
is also recorded it for all those who did not have a chance to join us. Here is the link to 
the Zoom call, which has been uploaded to YouTube  https://youtu.be/jujNNR9iLs8 

Monday March 30 – Club Zoom Meeting 
Thanks to Kent for setting up the link for Monday’s 
meeting. 5:30 PM 
This will be the same link and info for every Monday. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/378724031 

Meeting ID: 378 724 031 

https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(704)%20906-8136
mailto:wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fstyles%2Frotary_responsive_435%2Fpublic%2FT1920_EN.png%3Fitok%3DWIXQxhOq&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fen%2Fnews-media%2Foffice-president%2Fpresidential-theme&docid=erG-MXUPeNzIUM&tbnid=zzOnG-SWdCb5mM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA..i&w=435&h=326&bih=760&biw=1639&q=rotary%20connects%20the%20world%20logo&ved=0ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://youtu.be/jujNNR9iLs8
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.conferenceroomsystems.com%2FZoom-Pro-Annually-p%2Fzoom-pro-annually.htm&psig=AOvVaw01PYb_4PqAmjZ9E2AW_XrK&ust=1585535762928000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCltpbTvugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://zoom.us/j/378724031


  

Club Officers 
 

Mark Kincer 
President 
 
 
Kent Pike 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

 Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 
 

Tom F: In the office working on business 

and emails after a good day with family. 

John B: Hello my fellow Happy Hourtarians, 
I’m happy my family is healthy, and we have 
a pleasant house to hunker down in! And 
this weather ain’t bad either! Stay safe! 
 

Debbie: I am happy to 
see the sun shining!  
 

Kitty Long: Cheers to everyone and stay 

healthy! I am happy because Ineke made us 

do this toast! BTW, do you know how hard it 

is to take a selfie and hold a glass of wine? 

Gay: I am so happy for the beautiful weather that lets us 

get outside during this virus pandemic. Also, happy my 

family is healthy so far!  Here’s a toast to all my Rotary 

family that I cherish dearly!! 

Eric: Happy for 
my family and 
my pets! Hope 
everyone doing 
okay. Miss our 
meetings! 
 



  

Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kim Van Sickler 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Huntersville Elementary 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 
 

Past Presidents 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 
Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour 

Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

Kevin: I am happy to be in my new home which is more 
beautiful than I even imagined. And I’m happy to be 10 
minutes away from my Rotary club! Cheers!! 
 

Kim: It's a 20-pound weight in my hand 
in lieu of a glass, but I am always so 
happy to get a good workout in and 
there is no reason to stop now!!!! 
Especially when I can work out with my 
son and husband. 

Bob G:  
I am Happy 

 
87 today!! 

 

Walter: I’m happy that we are doing well at this 

point. We also got the boat cleaned up today and we 

are enjoying a nice sunset on the lake. 

Bob & Ineke: Happy to still be working in a essential 

business, getting all the projects done and the sunshine! 


